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 As a sponsor, you have many opportunities to communicate with the child you sponsor and we
encourage you to do so. When you communicate with him or her, however, we ask you to
provide comments and materials consistent with the Christian values and philosophies. We will
not forward photographs and materials promoting what is contrary to biblically based lifestyles,
communications that advocate another religious worldview and other activities that are generally
regarded as inappropriate for children.
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